
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise 
communities of the following temporary closures 

over the Easter Holiday period across all 
administration buildings & the Terrestrial Centre:   

 
Thursday               28/03/2024     8:30am – 4:30pm  
Good Friday        29/03/2024           CLOSED  
Saturday             30/03/2024           CLOSED  
Sunday               31/03/2024           CLOSED  
Easter Monday   01/04/2024           CLOSED  
Tuesday             02/04/2024    8:30am – 4:30pm  
 

For urgent enquiries during this time please 
contact: 

Chief Executive Officer – 0439 414 771  
Director of Engineering – 0458 621 285 

 
 

     Should you have any queries in respect to this matter 
please contact Council on (07) 4079 9090. 

 

 
Ken Timms       Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 


